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“Basic Beliefs: urchil.cadership”

Call To Worship R. Gowan
Praise Him! Praise Him! D. Byerly
Glory to His Name D. Byerly
Prayer S. Lewis
Make Me A Servant D. Byerly
Welcome B. Holloway
Amazing Grace, My Sins are Gone R. Jordan
Communion Prayers M. Sane
He’s Got the Whole World R. Jordan
Children’s Chat Josh & Aiden
Scripture (Acts 20:28-32) S. Minchew
Gentle Shepherd R. Jordan
Message S. Robinson
Just As Il am, | Come Broken R. Jordan
Shepherd’s Moment George Brock
| want to Be A Worker R. Jordan
Closing Prayer N. Robinson

Greeters: Richard & Meredith Milburn,
Norm & Kathy Gwinn
Nursery: Audrey Miller & Sarah Miller
Wee Worship: Amanda Shannon,
Sophie Robinson, Lauren Smith
& Zack Bramblett

Serve Communion: K. Bryant, K. Akers,
J. Brown, C. Goble, D. Baker,
L. Martinez, N. Bennett, R. Bronson

Attendance

Contribution




As has been our custom for 30 years, we
will be accepting memorial and honorary
poinsettias to be placed in the
auditorium. You may bring your
poinsettias to the office starting Dec. 9th
and ending_the 18th. Please complete the
provided information cards for each
poinsettia.

Cookies with Santa

Saturday | December 14 | lpm-2pm

Join us for our delightful Cookies with Santa
event! We welcome everyone to attend. If
you're able to lend a hand, please reach out
to Mendy Goble.

Widows Christmas Luncheon

Tuesday | December 17 | 12 noon The Ladies
Class will be having a Christmas Luncheon
for all our Widows. Please let Gaye Tate
know if you plan to attend: 706-313-3121.
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Elementary Class Christmas

Our annual elementary class Christmas party
is on December 15th. As part of our ongoing
efforts to give back, we are hoping to collect
donations to purchase toys for the children
at St. Jude. We are asking for any monetary
contributions, which will go directly toward
purchasing age-appropriate toys for the
children. Your generosity will make a
significant impact on their experience, and
we would be incredibly grateful for any
support you can offer. Donations can be
given to lorraine or Mendy, and the
elementary class will go shopping_ on

December 15th.

Let’'s Go Caroling!

Wednesday | December 18th | 6:00pm

We will be going to Dalton Square Assisted
Living to carol. We will meet at the building
at opm.

Men's Tool & Gadget Christmas Party

Friday | December 20 | 6pm All men and
boys are welcome! A meal will be provided,
so just bring a wrapped tool or gadget to
exchange. Please sign up in the foyer.




